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Davisville Carhouse Pendent Power Supply System Retrofit 
and Facilities Upgrade 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 10, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize the award of Contract S5-82 – Davisville Carhouse DC Pendent
Power Supply System Retrofit and Facility Upgrades to The State Group Inc. in the
amount of $6,729,268.65 inclusive of all taxes, on the basis of lowest total bid price.




